
MONDAY LUNCH: WG FRENCH
TOAST W/ SYRUP

TUESDAY LUNCH: CLASSIC
BURGER 

WEDNESDAY LUNCH: SPAGHETTI
PASTA

THURSDAY LUNCH: NACHO
BAR

FRIDAY NO LUNCH-HALF DAY

PETOSKEY MIDDLE  SCHOOL

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS

WEEKLY FOCUS TOPIC: RESPECT - COMMUNITY

MONDAY
5/19/25

STRENGTH AND CONDITIONING CLUB
WILL MEET NEXT WEEK ON MONDAY AND THURSDAY FOR OUR FINAL

SESSIONS. 

**ALL LIBRARY BOOKS ARE DUE THIS
THURSDAY, MAY 22.**



SPORTS PHYSICAL CLINIC
A PHYSICAL CLINIC WILL TAKE PLACE ON MONDAY, JUNE 2 FROM 6-8
PM IN THE PETOSKEY HIGH SCHOOL MAIN GYM.  COST IS $10.  PLEASE

NOTE THAT AN ADULT MUST ACCOMPANY ALL MIDDLE SCHOOL
AGED STUDENTS.

(PMS HELP FOR YOUNG ANGLERS;
STRATEGIES & HINTS FOR FISHING). MR.

SWIDORSKI WILL HAVE A MEETING AFTER
SCHOOL ON WEDNESDAY, MAY 21 FROM
3:15 TO 4:15 FOR PHYSH CLUB.  GUESTS

FROM TROUT UNLIMITED WILL BE
TEACHING FLY ROD CASTING DURING OUR
NEXT MEETING.  WE WILL BE PRACTICING

OUTSIDE (WEATHER PERMITTING) AND
WILL POSTPONE IF WEATHER CONDITIONS

ARE POOR.

FOOTBALL PARENT MEETING
IS YOUR 6TH OR 7TH GRADE SON INTERESTED IN FOOTBALL? WE’RE
GEARING UP FOR AN EXCITING SEASON AND WOULD LOVE TO HAVE

HIM JOIN THE TEAM! FOOTBALL IS A GREAT WAY TO BUILD
CONFIDENCE, FRIENDSHIPS, AND TEAMWORK—ALL WHILE HAVING FUN

AND STAYING ACTIVE.
PARENT MEETING: FRIDAY, MAY 30TH | 6–7 PM

LOCATION: PETOSKEY MIDDLE SCHOOL CAFETERIA
COME MEET THE COACHES, LEARN ABOUT THE UPCOMING SEASON,

AND SEE HOW YOUR CHILD CAN BE PART OF SOMETHING GREAT.
LET'S MAKE THIS SEASON ONE TO REMEMBER—GO NORTHMEN!

PLEASE REACH OUT TO COACH NICK RALPH WITH ANY QUESTIONS OR
CONCERNS: NRALPH@PETOSKEYSFX.ORG

BUILDER'S CLUB
REMINDER THAT WE ARE MEETING NEXT WEDNESDAY AFTER SCHOOL

mailto:nralph@petoskeysfx.org


Northmen Den &
Little Traverse Sailors

Camp Adventure

For more information,
or to apply please email:

admin@littletraversesailors.org
or call 231-412-0650

For over 60 years Little Traverse Sailors
has o ered a community based Learn to
Sail Program for youth ages 8 to 18 on
the waterfront in Harbor Springs, MI.
More importantly, the experiences at
Little Traverse Sailors have inspired

generations of sailors to keep sailing for a
lifetime: whether to race, cruise, explore, 

or simply to “mess about in boats.”

Northmen Den is now
providing students with full

ride scholarships to Little 
Traverse Sailors!


